
  SSCCOOUUTT  NNEEWWSS                June 2009 
 

Due to the increased number of scouts in the troop, we created a third 
patrol and now have Foxes, Peewits and Tigers 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The highlight of the month was taking part in the District Cub Camp at 
Hadlow fields. We helped out with the camp cooking as part of our Camp 
Cook badge and on Saturday afternoon, we visited the Adventure Trail at 
Manley Mere Water Sports Centre. It was great fun and very wet. More 
details can be found in the Activities section. After the camp, we hiked back 
to HQ along the Wirral Way, a distance of about 9 miles.  
 

 
We also took part in the District 5-a-side football competition and narrowly 
missed (by goal difference) getting into the finals. 
 
For the rest of the month, we have focussed on First aid and Emergencies 
training. 

 
 

Activities in July – not to be missed 
 

 
 

First Aid & Emergencies 
Friday 3rd July 

Incident Hike 
Friday 10th July 

Games Night 
Friday 17th July 


